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President's Message

9:30am Social
10:00am General
Meeting
​September 22
LifePoint Church
3534 S College Rd

All members and guests are
expected to wear a mask
indoors (we will provide one
if you forget). Please take the
mask off ONLY when you
are eating, then put it back
on as soon as you finish.
Thank you.

Speaker is David Brenner of
Wilmington Green and
Wilmington Community
Gardens. He started
Willowdale Urban Garden
which as been a focal point
for our Edible Gardening
Committee. 

Dear Cape Fear Garden
Club Member,

Welcome Fall and all of
the Cape Fear Garden
Club Members!

With the cooler
temperatures, we will
have renewed energy to
do our fall plantings and
plannings for late fall and winter gardens. Enjoy,
enjoy! 

I’m so looking forward to seeing all of you soon and
hoping we can get back to doing our good
work. Plans are underway for our submitting award
applications for work done by our committees
despite the Pandemic (Dec. 1), traditional Christmas
Tea (Dec. 2), and Azalea Garden Tour (April) in the
spring. 

Let’s plant those seeds of fun to be had together. 

Yours in the garden,

Linda 

Linda Watson Snider
President, CFGC

https://www.capefeargardenclub.org/
https://gardentherapy.ca/crazy-plant-ladies/
https://www.capefeargardenclub.org/


​Zinnias from the Day
at the Henry Farm​

Gardening for Wildlife Wins Governors Award

Year Book and Annual Dues

Hopefully, you were able to pick up up your
yearbooks at the Drive-By! This year's theme is
Plant A Seed.

Dues are $85.00 for Active Members; $95.00 for
Associates; Emeritus and Honorary Members’ dues
are waived; however, Emeritus members must pay

$12.00 if they wish to maintain their State and
National membership.

Dues are increased this year to include the cost of
one non-refundable ticket to the Azalea Garden Tour.

Please make your check out to Cape Fear Garden
Club; on the memo line write the word “Dues”.



If you were not able to come to the “Drive-By”,
please bring your check to the September meeting or

mail your check to our treasurer:

Penelope Allison
1323 Futch Creek Road
Wilmington, NC 28411 

Note: If you would like to receive your Yearbook via
USPS add $3.00 for postage to your check.

Blue Star Memorial Dedication 2 p.m. November 11th, 2021

The Cape Fear Garden Club is sponsoring a Blue Star
Memorial Marker to be installed at the Veteran’s
Memorial on the Riverwalk at Chestnut and Water Streets
in downtown Wilmington. The Blue Star Memorial is a
project of garden clubs throughout the country started in
1945 to honor all of our country’s military personnel.

All Garden Club members and the general public are
encouraged to attend the dedication ceremony at 2

p.m. November 11th, 2021. City, county, and local military officials
are being invited specifically. Street parking will be free because the date
is a holiday.

Summer Correspondence

Get Well Notes were sent to:

Stephanie Hendrickson-surgery

Linda Pyle

Pam Schumpert-surgery

Jim Farrior (husband of Janet)

Nina Brown-surgery 

Patty Kaughman 

Karen Kistler 

Jabe Hardee (husband of Shirley)

Cards were sent acknowledging loss to the following:



Marie Douglas - loss of husband

Sandy Cyphers - loss of Aunt

Donna Thompson - loss of Father

Shirena ODaniel - loss of father in law 

Respectfully submitted, Debby Allen, Corresponding Secretary
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The deadline for submissions for September Clippings is September 1
​Send all submissions to clippingscfgc@gmail.com
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